
Important Update: IRS Notice 2024-7 - COVID-19 Penalty Relief for Taxpayers 

There is an important update from the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) that may impact your 

current tax situation. The IRS has recently released Notice 2024-7, outlining a significant 

measure to provide relief for eligible taxpayers affected by the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. 

The notice specifically addresses the failure-to-pay penalty and aims to support taxpayers in 

meeting their federal tax obligations during these challenging times.  

Key highlights of Notice 2024-7 include: 

Failure-to-Pay Penalty Relief: The IRS is offering penalty relief to taxpayers who meet 

specific eligibility criteria related to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on their 

financial circumstances. 

Eligibility Criteria: Taxpayers must demonstrate that they have been adversely affected 

by the pandemic, leading to financial difficulties in meeting their federal tax payment 

obligations. 

Application Process: The notice provides details on the process for applying for this 

penalty relief. It is crucial to follow the outlined procedures to ensure that eligible 

taxpayers receive the necessary assistance. 

 

As your trusted advisors, we encourage you to review Notice 2024-7 and assess whether you 

meet the eligibility criteria for this relief. If you believe you qualify, it is essential to take timely 

action and follow the prescribed application process. Should you have any questions or require 

further assistance in understanding how this notice may impact your specific situation, please do 

not hesitate to reach out to us. We remain committed to supporting you through these challenging 

times and ensuring that you navigate the evolving landscape of tax regulations with confidence. 


